
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL MCINTYRE SUBCOMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MARCH 2, 2020 MEETING 

 

 
Meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM by Chair Peter Whelan.  At 5:01 PM on 
motion of Deaglan McEachern, seconded by Paige Trace, the Subcommittee 
entered non-public session to discuss threatened McIntyre litigation. 
 
Discussion concerned the concept of economic neutrality and the possible 
effects of the Subcommittee recommending to the City Council to rescind the 
Council vote rejecting the McIntyre Ground Lease.  There were no motions and 
no votes.  Chair Peter Whelan will make a report at the City Council meeting later 
in the evening. 
 
At 5:30 PM, given time pressure on the Subcommittee, the non-public session 
and the meeting adjourned without any motion or vote. 
 
 
Minutes taken by Robert P. Sullivan, City Attorney 
March 2, 2020 

 


